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Dr. Ambrose Talisuna
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Dear Dr. Talisuna,

Re: Approval of Proposal

Your proposal entitled 66Evaluation of the best approach to retreating recurrent
Malaria in Ugandan Children" was considered and reviewed by the Research and
ethics Committee. The proposal was found to be good but some amendments were
suggested for incorporation in order to improve on the science of the study. I am happy
the suggested changes have been incorporated.

On behalf of the committee, I am glad to inform you that the proposal has been approved.
You may now proceed to carry out the research.

Please Note:
1. You are reminded that Principal Investigator is responsible for reporting any

serious adverse events, requesting prior IRB (Institution Review Board) approval
for all modifications, requesting continuing review and approval, and only using
current IRB approved documents. You are also required to provide progress
reports at regular intervals.

2. Final approval is to be granted by Uganda National Council of Science and
Technology.
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